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October  22, 2017 

Dr. Shannon Scott, Senior Pastor 
                Associate Pastoré..Joshua Blythe      Minister to Youthé...Kevin Moore       

                Music Ministeré....Daniel Brown       Childrenôs Director....Susan Wyatt                

    Minister to Young Adults..David Ethridge     Mission Trip Coordinator...Ivan Crissman 
 

Mount Vernon Baptist Churchð7600 Falls of Neuse Road-Raleigh, NC 27615  (919) 847-0160 

   E-Mail: mvbc@mvbcraleigh.com      Website: www.mvbcraleigh.com 

 

Join us on Sunday evenings from 6-7:30pm as we immerse 

ourselves in a study of our churchôs 6 core values through a 

new series entitled, WHAT:  Knowing and Living our  

Values.ò We study the biblical foundations of our churchôs 

core values and consider how we can apply these values to 

our every day lives.  Come join us, and invite a friend to be  

a part of what God is doing here at MVBC! 

 

Date  Value in Focus    Speaker 

10/22  Multigenerational Community   Kevin Moore 

10/29  TRUNK OR TREAT  

11/5   Purposeful Prayer   Shannon Scott 

11/12  Proclaimed Word   Joshua Blythe 

 

 

 MENU: Chicken Dumplings, Mashed Potatoes, Side Salad,  

                                     and Apple Pie 

 

 

We are no longer using a permanent list for our supper count. So, we need to have every-

one sign up for the meal so that we know how many are coming. This will also help with 

the purchase of food.  Everyone needs to call the church office at 919-847-0160 or e-mail 

us at mvbc@mvbcraleigh.com to let us know you plan to come to the meal.  Prices are 

$4 per person and age 5 and under are free. 

  

Please note that the work day here at the church originally scheduled 

for 11/11 has been postponed until further notice.  Stay alert for news 

about a possible spring work day in the coming months. 

Mission Raleigh needs your support to provide Food and Christmas 

joy to our Food Pantry patrons and the needy families & children in 

The Oaks Community where we serve. We hope to be able to serve 

100 families for Thanksgiving & Christmas. Your monetary donations 

can be placed in an offering envelope and marked for MISSION RALEIGH.  For more 

information contact Dan Thurston or Connie Batchelor. 
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10:30am - Stephen Belcher 

 

 

                       ñWHAT YOU GIVE FOR GODò 

                                I Corinthians 16:1-2 

 

                        1. Bless the Family Of God vs. 1 

                              A. Some Not So Blessed 

                              B. Distance Does Not Matter 

 

                        2. Each Sunday vs. 2 

                              A. Weekly Accounting 

                              B. Giving Testifies 

 

                       3. Each Person vs. 2                              

                             A. Not Family 

                             B. Accounting to Godôs Prospering 

                                    II Corinthians 8:3  

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

Average Weekly Needs:       $18,455.00 

Last Weekôs Offering:          $18,749.00   

       

 

 

 

 

AWANA -FLC,   EPIC-6th Graders-Coffee House 

Youth Group-Room 4216 

ñWhatò - An Adult Discipleship Series 

in the Sanctuary 6:00-7:30pm-Kevin Moore Speaking 

SUNDAY, October 22 

9:00 a.m. Sunday School 

 10:30 a.m. 
Worship Service 

Childrenôs Church 

4:30 p.m. Handbells Rehersal 

             6:00 p.m. 

Awana, EPIC,  

Youth Group,  

What Series 

WEDNESDAY, October 25 

5:00 p.m. Wed. Night Supper 

6:00 p.m. Business Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

Childrenôs Choir, 

Youth Group, 

Praise Team  

Rehearsal 

Visitation 

7:30 p.m. 
Christmas & Worship 

Choir Rehearsal 

SATURDAY, October 28 

9:00 a.m.  Lawn Team #4 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE for the 

Operation Christmas Child 

Shoebox Packing Party on  

Saturday, Nov. 11, 2017 at 5:00pm in the 

Family Life Center.  See display in the 

Welcome Center for more information. 

 

 

 

October is Staff Appreciation month at 

Mount Vernon. We have been blessed with  

a dedicated staff that are committed to  

proclaiming Jesus Christ to the world. Please 

consider how you can show your apprecia-

tion to them for their commitment. First and 

foremost remember them daily in prayer. 

You might also consider notes, treats, gifts or 

just a word of encouragement to thank them 

for their efforts in the name of Jesus. 

  For His Glory, Your Personnel Committee 

Handbell Rehearsals start  

TODAY  from 4:30 to 5:30pm 

in the sanctuary. Contact Kim 

Poteat at 919-426-5558 or 

Aleesa McRee at 919-523-0836. 

 

 

The Deacons are recommending changes 

to the constitution to help the various  

committees and church to work more  

efficiently. RED-CODED proposed revi-

sion copies of the constitution are located 

in both foyers. Please take only one copy 

per family.  Changes will be voted on at 

the regular business meeting in November 

as required by our constitution. 

The church is invited to a float-

ing baby shower for Daniel & 

Laura Adams on Saturday  

Nov. 11th from 10-12n in the 

Coffee House.  They have requested  

diapers, wipes and long sleeve little boy 

outfits. 

Please join us for the  NCA   

Legacy Auction on Friday 

Nov. 10th at 6:30pm. All pro-

ceeds will be used to upgrade 

the elementary playground hear the Coffee 

House. Tickets are $15 each & are avail-

able in the NCA office. 


